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THURSDAY, APRIL 19, 2018 

The Office of Public Accountability 

(OPA) participated in the 

Department of Youth Affairs Island 

Leadership Day on April 18, 2018. 

Students from Santa Barbara 

Catholic School, Madel Sibal and 

Joshua Valencia, and Academy of 

our Lady of Guam, Kohana 

Fejeran, observed firsthand 

experience being a leader at OPA.  

The leaders for the day shadowed Public 

Auditor Doris Flores Brooks and OPA 

management team Deputy Public Auditor 

Yuka Hechanova and Audit Supervisors 

Rodalyn Gerardo and Llewelyn Terlaje.  

Left to right: Madel Sibal, Audit Supervisor Llewelyn Terlaje, Deputy Public Auditor Yuka 
Hechanova, Kohana Fejeran, Public Auditor Doris Flores Brooks, Joshua Valencia, and Audit 
Supervisor Rodalyn Gerardo. 

Student-leaders meeting with Public Auditor Doris Flores Brooks and OPA 
management team. 

OPA was pleased to show the students its operations and processes to ensure that our government is 

accountable, transparent, and efficient. 

The leaders for the day participated in 

various activities including attending 

financial audit meetings with Government of 

Guam departments, sitting in OPA 

management meeting, taking part in audit 

team updates, and ending the day with a 

staff meeting. 
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